

March 24, 1951 Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to Syngman Rhee", March 24, 1951, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-011-035, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122682

Summary:

Lieutenant General John B. Coulter sent a birthday card to Syngman Rhee.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

R

24 March 1951

1

Dear Mr. President:

Please accept my hearty congratulations on the occasion of your anniversary date- March 26, 1951.

Your long struggle to attain freedom for the Korean people and the success you have achieved, without regard to personal sacrifice shall ever stand as an example to all peace-loving peoples of the world today and in the years to come.

The honor of knowing you and the genuine friendship you have so graciously accorded me shall be treasured throughout my life.

With my sincere best wishes to you and Madame Rhee, I am

Yours sincerely,

Lieutenant General, U S Army

His Excellency Syngman Rhee President of the Republic of Korea